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Comment on Town?s Refuse and Debris Bylaw

	The community is invited to attend an open house to be held by Town of Caledon staff to consider the general provisions of the

proposed amendments to the Town's Refuse and Debris Bylaw.

It will be March 31, starting at 7 p.m. in the cafe at Town Hall, 6311 Old Church Rd. in Caledon East.

The general provisions of the proposed amendments include clarifying littering prohibitions, regulating placement of newspapers

and handbills on property so as not to become litter and the possibility of regulating clothing donation bins.

For further information, contact Leo Butko, manager of regulatory and inspection services, at 905-584-2272, ext. 4256 or via e-mail

at leo.butko@caledon.ca
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